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The proposed legislation, which appropriates funds from the General Fund to the 

Oregon Department of Administrative Services (DAS) for distribution to the Union 

County Fair Association, is essential to our community. These funds will be used to 

support much-needed water and sewer improvements to the Union County 

Fairgrounds.  

 

I strongly urge you to support this legislation, which will ensure the continued success 

of the Union County Fair and contribute to the ongoing growth and development of 

our community.   

 

Sincerely, 

Curtis Peters 


